Pet Waste Reminder – 5/2022

Friendly reminder……..please be courteous to all your neighbors.  When walking your pets, please pick up their waste.  We provide waste bags in multiple locations that can be used and thrown into the trash can. Also, your pet should be on a leash, under your control at all times.  Thank you in advance.
